Refund Policy

New Life Deaf Fellowship
Refund Policy for donations.
Effective as of 10-01-21

For donations made to New Life Deaf Fellowship, if you have made an error in making your donation
or change your mind about contributing to New Life Deaf Fellowship, we will honor your request for a
refund made within 7 days of your donation.

To request a refund, email Sherrie Bodiford at sherrie@nldeaf.com. Refunds are returned using the
original method of payment. If you made your donation by credit card, your refund will be credited to
that same credit card.
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